
Let’s be diligent in maintaining the safety of our children! 
 

 
* Infants and toddlers should never be left in a car 
while the parent walks an older child into or out of 
the building.   Waking a sleeping child is a small 
sacrifice to keep them from harm.  Leaving a young 
child in a car unattended is also illegal, and subject 
to a $250 fine. 
 
 
*Do not leave your car parked 

in a fire lane - fire lanes are  denoted by the yellow 
paint on the curb. There can be a sizable fine 
should the fire marshal observe your car parked in 
one of these areas. 
 

 
*Do not allow 
preschoolers and 
kindergarten children to run to the car 
without you.  They may run across the 
parking lot without looking.  Please be sure 
that your children do not exit the building 
until you do. 
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